
Dear Parents, 
Warm Greetings! 

 

We feel extremely privileged to have you as our Parents and the confidence you have bestowed on 

us in rearing your child in their grooming years as student of our school, gives us a lot of courage to 

face the pandemic covid-19, the natural disaster of Aamphan and other associated calamities 

together. While we absolutely and sincerely empathise with the difficulties that parents are going 

through, we have certain suggestions to make.  Number one, bringing the fact from the beginning of 

lock down, our teaching team and management has tried their best within their wherewithal to roll 

out online teaching learning for the students. You have also seen gradually it has improved the rigger 

has increased and we have been able to create a platform on which we can monitor it, as if it is done 

physically.  

 

You will understand that our school being a private school needs your support, financial support in 

form of payment of fees without which we won't be able to run our school normally. While we are 

extremely sincere and also very considerate, that lot of Guardians are going through difficult times, 

for instance loss of Pay, curtailment of Pay, loss of job, loss of income and various other issues. We 

will try to accommodate them to the best of our means and ability in form of delayed receipt of 

Tuition Fee. We have already stated that we are not going to increase any fees in this session 2020-

21 over and above what was paid in 2019-20. We have completely stopped collecting Bus Fees 

because we are not rendering bus service, but you will be happy to note that we are able to make 

available meaningful sustenance for all our drivers and bus helpers, in spite of not having any 

income from the transport sector.  

 

Having said all these as above, may we appeal to the Guardians: 

 

i) Please to the best of your ability; pay the tuition fee as early as possible so that we can 

remain afloat.  

 

ii) As we will be trying our best to accommodate the parents, those who have suffered loss 

of job, loss of pay, curtailment of pay, and delay in payment or otherwise suffered in 

their income, but we will appeal them to pay as soon as possible.  

 

Also, we have a special appeal to the Guardians particularly those who serve the government sector 

and the organized sector where there is practically no loss of pay or no delay of payment or no 

curtailment of payment to please pay on time. It is difficult to appreciate delay of payment from 

them by taking the alibi of COVID, which has not affected them financially.  

 



Please note that time has come for all of us to roll up our sleeves and do our best to sustain this 

collectively. You're paying on time will help your child's friend’s father to delay a little bit because he 

is suffering. So our Earnest appeal to those, if you do not have any loss of pay or delay in payment, 

please pay on time. This is an earnest request and very sincere request a humble request with folded 

hands.  

 

*Please pay all the Due Fees within 17th August 2020. Kindly ignore if paid. Contact Office 

or call at 8584084111/ 9831178486 for further information.* 

 
Regards and Thank you 
Principal JPS 


